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October 18, 2019

Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Avenue

Nevada City, Ca. 95959

Honorable Supervisors,

As you are aware, the California Building Standards Commission adopts a new and
updated version of the California Fire Code every three years. It is then the
responsibility of local governments to adopt the code and make any modification or
amendments to it that address local concerns. In the current cycle the Chief Building
Official of Nevada County, Mr. Craig Griesbach, has been working with the local county
Fire Districts to craft a package of amendments to the state code that address these
concerns and provide uniformity throughout the county. This provides consistency for all
related industries and makes the plan approval and building process more efficient for
all concerned.

It is our opinion that the proposed California Fire Code adoption before you on the
next Board of Supervisor’'s agenda is inclusive to the fire agencies concerns and needs

relative to fire and life safety in our community. We support this adoption and encourage
you as well.

Please feel free to contact me should you wish to discuss this further

Respectfully,

7 Gk

Chief Jerry Good,
President of the Nevada County Chiefs Association
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